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Suspension of Terms 

Mexico City, as of March 26, 2020  

 

 
 
In light of the crisis that represents the COVID-19 and in an effort to mitigate the risk of spreading 
and the effects of the virus, the Energy Ministry (“SENER”) determined that, starting on March 25 
and until April 19, 2020, the running of all terms and deadlines associated with all actions and 
proceeding processed before SENER are suspended. 
 
Any proceedings, notices, applications or submissions filed before SENER during the suspension 
period will be considered as submitted on April 20, 2020. 
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